Ramirez, Angelica
——

From: Renee ONeill <chasingstar2701@yahoo.com>

Sent: Thursday, June 11, 2020 8:19 AM

To: sbcob; Hart, Gregg; Hartmann, Joan; Adam, Peter; Williams, Das; Lavagnino, Steve
Cc: Villalobos, David

Subject: Re CUP Agenda

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not
click links or open attachments uniess vou verify the sender and know the content is safe.

June 11, 2020
Chair Hart and Supervisors,

Once again, the Tepusquet Canyon Crisis Committee wants to urge you to adopt the Planning Commission’s
recommendation to require Conditional Use Permits (CUP’s) for all cannabis operations. Additionally, we encourage you
to apply the LUDC CUP amendment to all current applications, as well as permits that were previously issued permits but

have not been vested.

The goal of making this change is to correct the issues that have arisen from the original ordinance. Thus, it should be
applied broadly (instead of ‘using a scalpel’), to avoid further problems. The number of times the cannabis projects are
heard by the Planning Commission, appealed to the Board, etc., result in more costs to not only the growers but to our

county, as well.

Re Future Hearing EDRN’s: We would also like to see an agenda come before the PC and BOS to amend ordinances to
prohibit commercial cannabis is EDRN’s, as soon as possible.

Respectfully Submitted,

Renee O'Neill
Tepusquet Canyon Crisis Committee

Rende O'Neill



